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Manav

From: Manav [manav@mchi.net]
Sent: Saturday, January 07, 2012 2:28 PM
To: 'ujjwala [MCHI]'
Subject: New DCR Notification issued by UD (I), Govt. of Maharashtra, dt. 6th January, 2012.

Ref. No: MCHI/SEC/11-12/174 
January 7, 2012

To, 
ALL MEMBERS, MCHI 
 
Dear Friends,  
 
Kindly find attached herewith a soft copy of the New DCR Notification issued by UD (I), Govt. of 
Maharashtra, dt. 6th January, 2012. 
 
You are also requested to participate in the DCR Workshop, organised by MCHI, scheduled on 
10th January, 2012 at 6:00pm at MCHI. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Best Regards, 
For Maharashtra Chamber of Housing Industry 
 
          Sd/- 

Boman Irani 
Hon. Secretary. 
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